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Roseville contractor fined $15k for unlicensed work

A Roseville contractor was found to have performed plumbing, electric and remodeling
work without having the required contractor licenses and bonding. The contractor was
ordered to cease and desist from the unlicensed activities and fined $15,000.

A Thief River Falls contractor was found to have violated a previous cease and desist

order by continuing to perform unlicensed residential remodeling and roofing work. The E“"’::_"-'""-“‘
contractor was again ordered to cease and desist from the unlicensed activities and fined actions
$7,500.

A Maple Grove contractor was found to have performed plumbing, electric, and remodeling work without
having the required contractor licenses and bonding. The contractor was ordered to cease and desist
from the unlicensed activities and fined $18,000, of which $13,000 was stayed contingent on full future
compliance.

A licensed St. Cloud residential building contractor was found to have breached contracts with multiple
homeowners by failing to complete projects after receiving payments. The contractor’s license was
revoked and a $37,500 fine was assessed, which was entirely stayed contingent on full future compliance.

More information

View summaries of enforcement actions at dli.mn.gov/workers/homeowners/file-complaint-and-view-
enforcement-actions. Contact us at 651-284-5069 or dli.contractor@state.mn.us.




